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                  Sand Point New Harbor – Floating Dock Project 

Please visit the following link for more information and to provide comments: 

https://www.aleutianseast.org/public-input-requested/ 

https://www.aleutianseast.org/public-input-requested/?fbclid=IwAR01PYBQR16UGALc-tk3kroF9h38frGlQ6Byz8RD6IhjaRkwmPqL4CoLoyo
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For the latest news, check our Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/AleutiansEastBoroughAlaska  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for reading In the Loop. If you would like to subscribe or unsubscribe, please 

send an email to ltanis@aeboro.org. For more information about our communities, our 

people, and our fisheries, please visit us at www.aleutianseast.org and www.aebfish.org.  

Find us on Facebook:    

Link to the Aleutians East Borough's Facebook page            

Link to Cold Bay's Facebook page         Link to King Cove's Facebook page  

 

Link to Sand Point's Facebook page                 Link to Akutan's Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/AleutiansEastBoroughAlaska
mailto:ltanis@aeboro.org
http://www.aleutianseast.org/
http://www.aebfish.org/
https://www.facebook.com/AleutiansEastBoroughAlaska
https://www.facebook.com/groups/178257898866508/
https://www.facebook.com/OfficialKingCoveAlaska
https://www.facebook.com/City-of-Sand-Point-434861956524109/
https://www.facebook.com/CityofAkutan/

